Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: marvin.katz@shell.com
Cc: Schaefer, Peter; TimBishop@chevron.com; Brandt, Katherine; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 1601 Webster St, Alameda (ACEH #R02745, Shell SAP #135032) - requesting

suspension of groundwater monitoring ~COR-240467~

Dear Mr. Katz,

As Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) indicated in our meeting of December 19, 2013 regarding the subject
site, ACEH approves suspension of the recovery and analysis of groundwater samples for the site’s monitoring wells.
However, ACEH requests that you continue to monitor the depth to water (DTW) for your well network. Depth to water
measurements should be coordinated with the sampling events at the nearby former 76 Station (now a Chevron site)
located at 1629 Webster St., ACEH case file number RO0000450. Please provide the DTW data to Chevron for use in
their construction of a groundwater contour map for the shallow water bearing zone. Please continue to upload the
GEO_WELL data to Geotracker.

Thank you for your cooperation. ACEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 10:24 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: marvin.katz@shell.com; Brandt, Katherine; 'Bishop, Timothy L."; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Filing; Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health

Subject: 1601 Webster St, Alameda (ACEH #R02745, Shell SAP #135032) - requesting suspension of groundwater
monitoring ~COR-240467~

Keith,

Based on our discussion in the December 19, 2013 meeting at Alameda County Environmental Health, | would like to
formally request suspension of groundwater monitoring at the subject site. Thank you.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer
CRA
(510) 420-3319



From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.ord]

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 9:53 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; 'marvin.katz@shell.com’; 'Bishop, Timothy L.'; 'Brandt, Katherine'; Schaefer, Peter; Roe,
Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel leak cases - ROs 450 & 2745, 1601 & 1629 Webster St, Alameda

Hello All,
The meeting scheduled for 12/17/2013 has been moved to Thursday 12/19/2013 at 10 AM.

Keith Nowell

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 11:27 AM

To: 'marvin.katz@shell.com’; 'Bishop, Timothy L."; 'Brandt, Katherine'; pschaefer@craworld.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel leak cases - ROs 450 & 2745, 1601 & 1629 Webster St, Alameda

When: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 3:00 PM-4:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: Room 201, 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda

Meeting to discuss fuel leak cases - ROs 450 & 2745, 1601 & 1629 Webster St, in Alameda



